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  High Country Bride Linda Lael Miller,2020-06-30
In this first novel in the New York Times and USA
TODAY bestselling McKettrick Cowboys trilogy,
three brothers are in a race against time to
inherit their father’s ranch. One ranch. Three
sons. Only one will inherit, and on one condition.
Tired of waiting for his sons to settle down,
Arizona-territory rancher Angus McKettrick
announces a competition: the first son to marry
and produce a grandchild will inherit Triple M
ranch. Now, three distinctly different, equally
determined cowboys are searching high and low for
brides. Rafe McKettrick loves only one thing more
than his freedom—the Triple M ranch. In his bid to
win it, he marries a woman he’s never met. To his
surprise, Emmeline is as beautiful as she is
spirited…but she’s clearly hiding a secret.
Emmeline Harding discovered she couldn’t hold her
liquor the hard way. Uncertain why she woke up
next to a stack of gold coins in a brothel and
fearing the worst, she fled town as a mail-order
bride. Now, she must confess her past to her
handsome new husband. But as the newlyweds are
suspiciously circling each other, a visitor from
the past enters the high country. Can Rafe and
Emmeline give up on a marriage in name only and
seek a union that satisfies them body and soul?
  The Last Chance Cafe Linda Lael Miller,2003-05
In Primrose Creek, Nevada, a dispute over property
lines between Chance Qualtrough and Jace Stratton
is exacerbated by the arrival of Hallie St.
George, a young woman fleeing the pain of her past
to make a new life for herself.
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  Lily and the Major Linda Lael Miller,2011-05-24
The first novel in the romantic Orphan Train
trilogy is a beloved historical classic about a
woman who must choose between her family and her
one true love—by #1 New York Times bestselling
author Linda Lael Miller. In his arms, she
discovered how tender—and how bold—true passion
could be… Lily Chalmers wanted only two things
from life—a farm of her own, and to find the
sisters she hadn’t seen since they were all little
girls heading West on the orphan train. She
certainly had no desire for a husband. Yet proud,
innocent Lily had no idea what desire meant until
she met Major Caleb Halliday, a man who could
ignite her very being with a single touch…a
glance…a whisper. Sheltered in his arms, Lily rode
the crest of a wild, helpless passion. And though
she struggled against her own willful heart, she
knew she could never choose between the dazzling
man who had claimed her love so completely, and
her bold, long-cherished dream…
  Big Sky Summer Linda Lael Miller,2013-06-01 No.
1 New York Times bestselling author Linda Lael
Miller welcomes you to Parable, Montana - where
sparks fly between a handsome rodeo rancher and
country-western superstar! With his father's rodeo
legacy to continue and a prosperous spread to run,
Walker Parrish has no time to dwell on wrecked
relationships. But country and western sweetheart
Casey Elder is out of the spotlight and back in
Parable, Montana. And Walker can't ignore that his
'act now, think later' passion for Casey has had
consequences...two teenage consequences! Keeping
her children's paternity under wraps has always
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been part of Casey's plan to give them normal,
uncomplicated lives. Now the best way to hold her
family together seems to be to let Walker be a
part of it – as her husband of convenience. But
will some secrets – like Casey's desire to be the
rancher's wife in every way – unravel with
unforeseen results?
  Deadly Gamble Linda Lael Miller,2014-06-24 When
Mojo Sheepshanks, a regular at Bad-Ass Bert's
Biker Saloon who is in love with an undercover
cop, begins seeing ghosts, she uses her strange
new talent to find her true identity, despite the
danger it leads to.
  Here and Then Linda Lael Miller,2012-11-15 Rue
Claridge's cousin Elisabeth had disappeared, and
Rue was determined to find her. But she never
dreamed that when she followed Elisabeth's
footsteps, she would find herself more than one
hundred years in the past…and in jail, courtesy of
Marshal Farley Haynes. She knew Farley was baffled
but intrigued by her modern ways—and Rue was just
as fascinated by the rugged marshal. Enough to
dream that maybe he could live in her modern world
and find a place with her on her Montana ranch.
But could she ask him to choose between everything
he had ever known…and a future with her?
  Big Sky Country Linda Lael Miller,2015-04-28
Publication, size and pagination may vary.
  There and Now Linda Lael Miller,Donna
Alward,2012-03-27 After her divorce was finalized,
Elisabeth McCartney felt adrift, lost. So she
decided to escape to her centuries-old family
home. People in Pine River had said the house was
haunted, but Elisabeth never believed them. Until
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one night when she heard the voice of a child. She
followed the voice…all the way back to 1892.
Elisabeth wasn't prepared to be thrust into a
Victorian world. Nor was she prepared for the
emotional pull she felt for widower Jonathan
Fortner and his daughter, Trista. And yet
Elisabeth knew she didn't belong in his time and
they could never be together. She also knew that
tragedy was in Jonathan and Trista's future. If
she stayed in the past, she could save them. But
would that mean that they were destined to be
separated by time?
  Big Sky Secrets Linda Lael Miller,2021-05-17 The
“First Lady of the West,” #1 New York Times
bestselling author Linda Lael Miller, delivers the
stunning finale of her acclaimed series set in
Parable, Montana—where a city-bound cowboy meets
the one woman who might make him stay in Big Sky
Country! Self-made millionaire Landry Sutton heads
to Hangman Bend’s Ranch to sell his land to his
brother, Zane. Though he’s got cowboy in his
blood, Landry plans to return to city life before
the dust even settles on his boots. Of course, he
didn’t count on falling for Big Sky Country…or Ria
Manning. Ria is starting to settle into country
life herself…until she has a close encounter of
the terrifying kind with a buffalo. Turns out the
peeping monster belongs to the cowboy next
door—and he has her running even more scared than
his bison. She wants a home where the buffalo
don’t roam, and the men don’t either. Could
Landry’s homecoming be her heart’s undoing?
Previously published. Read the entire fan-favorite
Parable series: Book 1: Big Sky Country Book 2:
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Big Sky Mountain Book 3: Big Sky River Book 4: Big
Sky Summer Book 5: Big Sky Wedding Book 6: Big Sky
Secrets
  Resurrection Linda Lael Miller,2012-12-10 The
“First Lady of the West,” #1 New York Times
bestselling author Linda Lael Miller touches your
heart in this passionate short story set on the
Western frontier. In Resurrection, the writer
whose “talent knows no bounds” (Rendezvous)
travels back to 1880s Montana, where an abandoned
bride searches for a love she thought forever lost
in a story that makes it easy to see that “the
sweetest kind of magic comes from the pen of Linda
Lael Miller!” (The Literary Times).
  Never Look Back Linda Lael Miller,2004-08-03 The
New York Times bestselling author picks up where
Don't Look Now left off in a sizzling sequel
brimming with suspense, murder, intrigue, and
romance.
  Out of the Shadows Linda Lael Miller,2002 Here,
for the first time in one volume, are two complete
novels in Linda Lael Miller's acclaimed New York
Times bestselling world of vampires and mortals,
lovers and legends. Forever and the Night
introduces readers to Aidan Tremayne, a vampire
damned to a bloodthirsty immortality against his
will...and Neely Wallace, a mortal woman who
arouses a forbidden temptation that could destroy
them both. For All Eternity is the passionate
story of Aidan's twin sister, Maeve Tremayne, a
beautiful vampire who haunts the battlefields of
Gettysburg like an angel of death...and who dares
to lose her soul to a mortal soldier.
  Always a Cowboy Linda Lael Miller,2016-08-30
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From a New York Times–bestselling author who
“creates vibrant characters and stories” the
latest western romance set in Bliss County,
Wyoming (Debbie Macomber, #1 New York
Times–bestselling author of The Best is Yet to
Come). Drake Carson is the quintessential cowboy.
In charge of the family ranch, he knows the
realities of this life, its pleasures and
heartbreaks. Lately, managing the wild stallions
on his property is wearing him down. When an
interfering so-called expert arrives and starts
offering her opinion, Drake is wary, but he can’t
deny the longing—and the challenge—she stirs in
him. Luce Hale is researching how wild horses
interact with ranch animals—and with ranchers. The
Carson matriarch invites her to stay with the
family, which guarantees frequent encounters with
Drake, her ruggedly handsome and decidedly
unwelcoming son. Luce and Drake are at odds from
the very beginning, especially when it comes to
the rogue stallion who’s stealing the ranch mares.
But when Drake believes Luce is in danger, that
changes everything—for both of them.
  Daniel'S Bride Linda Lael Miller,2011-05-31
Bestselling author Linda Lael Miller’s beloved
novel of the American West shimmers with the
unbridled passion of two adventurous hearts
brought together first by dire convenience and
second by blooming attraction. When a woman has to
choose between death and marriage to a total
stranger, she must be in a dire predicament... And
for Jolie McKibben, about to pay by hanging for a
terrible crime she didn’t commit, salvation by
marriage couldn’t come a moment too soon.
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Housekeeping for Daniel Beckham, a widower who
invoked the town’s wedding ordinance to rescue
Jolie from the gallows, is better than the
alternative...but understanding the silent
stranger who is now her husband might just about
kill her. Daniel doesn’t believe in Jolie’s
innocence. And despite his willingness to marry
the pretty, defiant “outlaw” on the spot, the
prosperous farmer had little to say to her after
“I do.” But for Jolie, their arrangement of
convenience soon deepens into a rich and vibrant
attraction that sets her trembling with desire in
Daniel’s presence. Somehow, she would win his
love, body and soul. Unless the desperados on her
trail shatter the fragile, trusting bond of
husband and wife...
  The Yankee Widow Linda Lael Miller,2019-05-07
From a New York Times–bestselling author, “moving
and memorable, this novel reveals the impossible
choices women face in wartime” (James Patterson,
#1 New York Times–bestselling author). Caroline,
the young wife of Jacob, a Union solider away at
war, is raising their daughter alone on the family
farm just outside of Gettysburg. Word arrives that
her husband is wounded, so she travels to
Washington City to find him. When Jacob succumbs,
she brings his body home on the eve of the
deadliest battle of the war. With troops and
looters roaming the countryside, it is impossible
for her to know who is friend and who is foe.
Caroline fights to protect those she loves while
remaining compassionate to the neediest around
her, including two strangers from opposite sides
of the war. Each is wounded. Each is drawn to her
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kindness. Both offer comfort, but only one
secretly captures her heart. Still, she must
resist exposing her vulnerability in these
uncertain times when so much is at risk. In The
Yankee Widow, gifted storyteller Linda Lael Miller
explores the complexities and heartbreak that
women experienced as their men took up arms to
preserve the nation. “A must read for historical
fiction fans.” —Publishers Weekly “Well told and
readers will keep turning the pages.” —Booklist
  Two Brothers Linda Lael Miller,1998-10-01 The
Lawman Marshal Shay McQuillan has a lot on his
hands -- stagecoach robbers to hunt down, a
murdered fiancée to avenge. He certainly doesn't
need an identical twin brother he never knew
existed turning up out of the blue and telling him
what to do. Even less does he want pretty Aislinn
Lethaby trying to rescue him from danger. Because,
to tell the truth, Aislinn is a sweet distraction
from duty whom Shay just can't resist. Aislinn
Lethaby has a fine job at the town hotel. Soon,
she'll have saved enough to buy the broken-down
homestead she has her eye on and bring her young
brothers west. She has no business jeopardizing
everything when she sees Shay in danger. But
something about the man makes Aislinn lose all the
good sense she thought she had -- and follow the
longings of her heart. The Gunslinger Now that
he's finally found his twin brother, all Tristan
Saint-Laurent wants is to be a peaceful rancher.
What he gets is Miss Emily Starbuck, a determined
package of trouble from back East. Tristan knows
he should tell Emily and her aggravating sheep to
move along, but he doesn't have the heart.
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Suddenly this man of danger is dreaming of
weddings and babies. But the life he's left behind
may yet come between him and the woman he's
growing to love. Emily Starbuck is making a fresh
start by raising the sheep she's bought with a
meager inheritance. She's willing to fight every
cattleman in the West, but she can't resist
Tristan. His handsome face and lean, strong body
make her knees buckle, and her thoughts move to
sharing a blissful ranch life with the man. But
what Emily doesn't know about Tristan could
jeopardize their dream of happiness.
  Beyond the Threshold Linda Lael Miller,2002 The
right men...Elisabeth McCartney returned to her
family home seeking comfort. But she never dreamed
that the journey would help her escape -- from the
present. Without warning, Elisabeth finds herself
one hundred years in the past, in the home of Dr.
Jonathan Fortner. With Jonathan, Elisabeth
discovers an unforgettable passion. But she knows
too well that nothing can last forever. For
Elisabeth understands that the future holds
tragedy -- and that she alone has the power to
save the man she loves. But will saving Jonathan
mean that they are destined to be separated by
time?
  Memory's Embrace Linda Lael Miller,1991-06 In
1890 Tess Bishop decides to help Keith Corbin, a
stranger to her small Oregon lumber town, conceal
the secrets of his former life
  Shotgun Bride Linda Lael Miller,2021-05-25 One
ranch. Three sons. Only one will inherit, and on
one condition. In the second novel in the New York
Times bestselling McKettrick Cowboys trilogy, Kade
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McKettrick is determined not to lose to his
brother in the marriage race—but he hadn’t counted
on falling in love. Kade McKettrick’s got five
mail order brides-to-be at the local hotel, and
they’re all more than eager to brave the frontier
and provide the heir that will win Kade the Triple
M ranch. The newly appointed marshal already has
his hands full with a troublesome outlaw gang, yet
he can’t seem to think of much else besides
“Sister Mandy” who is obviously not the nun she
claims to be. On the run from her outlaw
stepfather, Mandy Sperrin is hiding a wild,
passionate nature beneath her solemn disguise, and
when Kade makes it clear he wants her, she finds
she cannot resist her own heated desires. But are
her ties to a shadowed past more threatening—and
closer—than Kade realizes?
  Big Sky Mountain Linda Lael Miller,2012-07-31
With his rugged good looks, vast wealth and family
name, hell-raiser Hutch Carmody is still the
golden boy of Parable, Montana. But he's done some
growing up—making peace with his illegitimate half
brother and inheriting half of Whisper Creek
Ranch, which should have been all his. These days,
Hutch knows there are some things money can't buy:
like the heart of loving, ladylike divorcée Kendra
Shepherd. Kendra's quiet mansion reminds her of
what she wants most—a devoted husband and the
pitter-patter of little feet. She can't get Hutch
Carmody out of her mind. But a rough-and-tumble
cowboy like Hutch, coming home for family dinner?
Seems crazy! Then again, crazier dreams have
become reality under the vast Montana sky.
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Linda Lael Miller Book Review: Unveiling the Magic
of Language

In a digital era where connections and knowledge
reign supreme, the enchanting power of language
has be apparent than ever. Its ability to stir
emotions, provoke thought, and instigate
transformation is truly remarkable. This
extraordinary book, aptly titled "Linda Lael
Miller," compiled by a very acclaimed author,
immerses readers in a captivating exploration of
the significance of language and its profound
affect our existence. Throughout this critique, we
shall delve to the book is central themes,
evaluate its unique writing style, and assess its
overall influence on its readership.
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